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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

As a member of the Kingswood community for many years now, I have experienced the beauty of the White

Mountain forest surrounding Lake Tarleton countless times. When I heard about the proposal to deforest the area

surrounding the lake, I was shocked, and memories of hikes, flips off rope swings, and camping flooded my

brain. While these memories will remain even if the forest is destroyed, what I fear now, as a camp counselor at

Kingswood, is that the new campers will never be able to form the same memories, and not look out over the

complete, pristine forest when heading down to breakfast each morning. I hope that this proposal is reconsidered

and struck down, both for myself and future generations of campers and White Mountain visitors.

 

Skyler Davidman


